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We have spent this week building relationships and learning lots of new 
things about every third grader. The first full week has been all about 
routines and procedures. Next week we plan to settle into a scheduled 
routine. Thank you for having your child at school in time for breakfast 
at 7:35 and no later than 7:50. We look forward to seeing our bright 

eyed students, well rested and ready to learn! Thank you for 
communicating any end of the day changes to the office. We will also 
communicate through Class Dojo sharing fun activities going on in our 
classes and reminders throughout the week. Please watch for any 

personal messages to you about your child as well. Have a great week!! 
 

Reminders

September 2nd
No School
Labor Day

September 9th
Early Dismissal

Teacher In-Service

What we are Learning
Math- Place Value to Fluently Add & Subtract within 1,000

Reading/Writing- Wonders Reading Program
Informational Texts, Read & Understand Narrative Non-Fiction
Journaling and Personal & Fictional Narratives

Grammar/Spelling- Differentiating Sentences & Fragments, 
Short Vowels a,i

Science- Forces Around Us
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